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December 4, 2020. 
 
Dear Yorkview Families, 
 
On behalf of Vice-Principal Suzana Milinovich and myself, we look forward to joining the 
Yorkview School Community beginning December 7th, 2020.  We are excited to become a part 
of the student, staff and Yorkview parent group, and look forward to getting to know you. 
 
Community involvement and supportive partnerships are important to us, and we welcome you 
to reach out to us at anytime. 
 
What an exciting time it is! 
 
Looking forward to meeting you. 
 
Principal,                             Vice- Principal  
Laura Bartkiw                      Suzana Milinovich 
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